BRIGHT
DENTAL

MILES OF SMILES

We are back and ready to serve you!

At this time with news of COVID-19, we wanted to personally reach out to all of
our patients and let you know that Bright Dental is fully committed to making
sure that all your safety concerns are addressed.

We are closely monitoring the guidelines of CDC, ADA, OSHA regarding the spread
of the virus.We are implementing all the enhanced protocols to ensure your
safety.

If you have an existing appointment for a dental procedure, we look forward to
seeing you and want to reassure you that we are doing everything we can to

promote a healthy environment and patient experience.

We look forward to seeing you soon!



